KENMORE-TOWN OF TONAWANDA October 2, 2015
UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT '

Purchasing Department
TO: Dawn Mirand, Board of Education

INAR o
FROM: Ken Morton, Purchasing Manager B sk

SUBJECT:  Refuse Disposal

In conjunction with the Director of Facilities, Tim Ames, it is recommended that the Board of
Education award the contract in the aforementioned category to the low bidders meeting
specifications: Covanta, for an estimated value of $22,500.00 and Allied Waste for an

estimated value of $4,250.00.

The bid was split by classification of what is commonly considered combustible refuse or
“burnables™ and then “bulk™ (furniture, refrigerators, stoves, etc.). Covanta will incinerate most

of our refuse at their facility; Allied only handles “bulk™ at their landfill in Niagara Falls.

The term of the contract will be for one year with the option of renewing for up to three years
provided that the Board of Education continues the appropriation in successive years and also
that the agreement is mutually satisfactory to both parties. The contract date for renewal will

occur in October of each year and will be tied to the floating date scheduled for meetings by the

Board of Education.

Bids were opened September 30, 2015
Number of Bids Sent Out =4

Number of Bids Received =3
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